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CLEAR RIVER ELECTRIC AND WATER DISTRICT 
253 PASCOAG MAIN STREET 

PASCOAG, RI 
 

CANVASS MEETING NOTICE 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 7, 2025 3:00 PM 

 
Pursuant to Rhode Island General Laws, §45-39.2-1 et seq., as of January 1, 2025, the 
Pascoag Utility District AND only the Harrisville Fire District’s Water Department public 
water supply powers and functions of the Harrisville Fire District will be merged into the 
Clear River Electric Water District (hereinafter referred to as “CREW”). 
 
On Tuesday, January 7, 2025 at 3:00 PM, a canvassing meeting will be held in order to 
canvass and correct the voting list that will be used for the Clear River Electric & Water 
District Special Meeting to be held on Monday, January 13, 2025. 
 
Any qualified voter may come to the Pascoag Utility District office (the future office of 
CREW) located at 253 Pascoag Main Street, Pascoag, RI on or before January 7, 2024 at 
2:00 PM for the purpose of canvassing and correcting the voting list. Business hours are 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 7 AM - 3:30 PM, Thursdays 7 AM – 7PM & Fridays 7 AM -11:30 
AM. 
 

Who is qualified voter at the Annual Meeting? 

A “qualified voter” means any person whose name appears on an active account with 
the Clear River Electric and Water District and who resides in the villages that will be 
served by the Clear River Electric and Water District or owns property in the villages 
that will be served by Clear River Electric and Water District. (This includes all 
Pascoag Utility District customers and only Harrisville Fire District’s Water 
Department customers.) 
 
All meetings of the Clear River Electric and Water District are subject to the Open Meeting 
Laws, which includes requirements for access by those with special needs.  The Clear 
River Electric and Water District Business Office is accessible to persons with disabilities. 
 
Anyone wishing to attend the meeting, who may have special needs for access or services, 
such as a sign language interpreter must contact the District office at 568-6222 one (1) 
week prior to the scheduled meeting. 
 

 


